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Upcoming Events

~E

Following the success of last
year's Mother Language Day
we decided to repeat it! This
time the children read stories
in classes in their mother
language. We had Elmer read
in Polish and stories read in
Mandarin Chinese, Russian,
Tamil and Italian. We were so
proud of all of our children
they were amazing and so
proud of their language
identities
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Wednesday 19th April - Parents
Afternoon/Evening Drop In Sessions
Wednesday 19th April - PTA Meeting @The
Wellington pub

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday
Wednesday 3rd May - PTA Meeting @ The
Wellington Pub

PTA EYFS/KS1 Puyjama Party - Friday 5th
May - 630 - 900pm

Monday 8th May - Bank Holiday
Wednesday 17th May - Reception New
Intake Meeting

Friday 19th May - Y3/4 Pyjoma Party
Friday 26th May - Close for Summer 1.

Honesty

This half
term'’s value
has been
Honesty.

Well Done to
all of our
winners!

We are so proud to have been
selected as one of seven schools
across the Liverpool City Region
to create a pysanka egg, to
commemorate Liverpool hosting
the 2023 Eurovision Song
Contest. As you will be well
aware, this year's Eurovision
should have been held in the

g Ukraine but will now be held in

d Liverpool. The children in school
worked with artist, Ruta

reminders

« We have had a couple of near
accidents on Albany Avenue between

cars and pedestrians/cyclists - please
be considerate when dropping off and

picking up. The safety of our children is
our absolute priority - do not park on
zigzags or yellow lines.

Staseviciute, in a series of
workshops to produce artwork
which was then used as part of
the final egg design. The eggs
are on display in Liverpool 1 until

B May. We would love you to tweet

us a selfie if you have been to
visit it!



Well done to all of our termly
100% attendance winners - we
had lots of children who won
Silver Awards for being in
school every single day since
September. Our attendance in
school has been really good
over Spring 2 and we have
almost hit our annual target of
96%! Please remember, that
holidays taken in school time
will not be authorised.

In March, we were lucky enough to
have a real life explorer come into
school to speak to us. His name was
James Ketchell and he inspired us with
his adventures, summiting Everest,
rowing the Atlantic Ocean and cycling

18,000 miles around the world! He

showed us his equipment and talked to
us about pursuing our dreams and
goals!

This half term, we have
celebrated difference in our
school and raised awareness of
several different conditions.
These awareness days have
included 'lots of socks' for Down
Syndrome, purple for Epilepsy
and 'going’ blue’ for autism. We
have also discussed these
conditions through assemblies,
books and learning in class.

Another brilliant half term of events. We
have had PTA Easter Bingo and Raffle and
celebrated Mothers’ Day with flower
arrangements. We are looking forward to
the upcoming pyjama parties and the
return of ELE FEST in July!




